
From:  Nelinda Palomino <nelinda323@gmail.com>

Sent time:  06/01/2020 09:46:27 AM

To:  undisclosed-recipients:;

BCc:  mindy.nguyen@lacity.org

Subject:  Planned Towers by Capital Records
 

I am emailing about my concerns on Case Number: ENV-2018-2116-EIR which is the plan to construct to huge towers by Capital  
Records. An area that is already congested.  
How will this affect traffic patterns in the area?  Especially near the argyle exit of the 101 which already gets back up even when
it's not rushhour.
There is so many things about this project that is so wrong how can any member of the city approve of this. And would alter my
view of ever voting for a member that did. First of all its way too big for the area. Second its on a fault line! Third its from a
company that is losing money in their buildings in San Franscico. It is bring nothing to the neighborhood but a money pit. That
building after this pandemic is going to sit empty and you all know it. 
Thank you
Nelinda Palomino


